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BREVOORT PARK 

Fall 2017 Community Newsletter 

September 6, 2017 

SPCA Ice Cream Social 

Annual General Meeting 

Get back in the swtng of things after enjoying summer and see your neighbours by 

attending the BPCA Annual General Meeting and Ice Cream Social. 

AGM begins at 6:30 pm in the Brevoort Park School LRC 

with the Ice Cream Social immediately following. 

Adults in attendance receive an entry for a chance 
to win one of three prizes for up to $50.00 towards 

BPCA Indoor Program{s)!* 
*Contest is open to Brevoo.rt Park Residents

Results from BPCA Needs Survey 
Thank you to the many residents who responded to our online 

survey! Some highlights: 

SURVEY 

,-

. 

• We received positive feedback on our programming and events offerings, with
62% residents wanting to see even more aimed at families and children.

• A good handful of you expressed interest in volunteering for rink supervision
and community association positions.

• Of the three areas of focus for grant funding -- environmental conservation,
recreational, and urban agriculture -- 70% of you wanted funding for
recreational improvements (e.g., providing enhanced recreation spaces in the
community, such as tennis courts or playgrounds).

Thanks again, and please contact us if you have any questions, ideas, or 

concerns! info@brevoortpark.ca 
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